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BY EMAIL 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Your Freedom of Information Request – Acknowledgement 

I refer to your request received by the Future Fund Management Agency (“Agency”) by email 
on 10 January 2022, requesting access under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 
(“FOI Act”) to documents as follows (the “Request”): 

… I am requesting the docs from 2020-21 tax year that are not in the annual report 
and other fund docs online. Specifically the CountryByCountry report (masterfile, 
cbcReport, localfile), MAAL (multinational anti avoidance Law), DivertedProfitsTax, & 
Documentation showing Sovereign Future Fund ownership by the Australian 
Government on behalf of We, the people. 

I expect as a Global Parent Entity (GPE) the Future Fund documents I am requesting 
will show control and ownership remains within our Nation. 

Should ownership of the Sovereign Future Fund not be the Australian Government as 
defined in the 1901 Constitution, I request under FoI documents showing the manner 
and legality that ownership was transferred, with the entity's PGE / Incorporated name.  

We confirm that we have received your email and are processing the Request.  

Other matters 

The Agency is required by section 11C of the FOI Act to publish a disclosure log on its website 
detailing information released in response to a Freedom of Information access request, subject 
to certain exceptions.  Particulars of any document produced pursuant to the Request may be 
published by the Agency on the Future Fund website. 

We confirm that the Agency does not intend to impose any fees to process the Request.  We 
also note that the statutory period for processing the Request commenced from 
11 January 2022.  You will be notified of our decision within the required timeframe. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Will Hetherton 
Head of Corporate Affairs 


